From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:09:35 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 5:01 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Ryan Dunne

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Our rates took an alarming increase last fall going from $98 per month on equal billing to $136. As a family we
have not seen a wage increase since inflation ballooned over the last year and we are noticing the impact of
increased costs for basic necessities such as groceries. This additional impact would directly affect our family. I can
ply imagine how much greater the impact would be on families below or near the poverty line who will now have to
choose between food, and heat. The government needs to step up and stop this monopoly from taking even more
from people because we have no choice to turn to reduced costs.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





